
Weekly Eagle News – Middle School 
 
Greetings RCMS Family:  
 
It was a good week at Middle School.  There were good practices and contests in our athletic program, 
our classes continue to learn and grow and we had our first session of Life Groups, where we talked 
through the truth of God as Creator, studying Psalm 100 and 139.  Thank you for your support of our 
mission as a Christian school. 
 
Also, please pray for me; I had wanted to tell you a joke about construction, but I’m still working on it. 
 
Well anyways, 
 
Upcoming Dates to Know:  
 
September 13 (THIS WEDNESDAY) we will do our MAP Measuring.  These assessments are important 
to let us know we are meeting our goals and your students are growing appropriately.  Ensure a good 
night’s rest for your student(s).   Talk about the importance with your student to do their best and not rush 
through it.  Make sure your student has a book to read.  Silent reading is the only option available if 
a student finishes a session early, so please have a book with you.  
 
September 19  Middle School MAKE UP PICTURE DAY 
 
September 20 – 22   6th Grade Science Trip to Catalina. 
 
RCS hosts three annual events to raise funds for need-based tuition assistance benefiting over 46% of 
RCS students. The 35th Annual RCS Golf Classic is the first event of the year on Monday, November 
13th. Please consider supporting RCS students by registering to golf, becoming an event sponsor or 
donating an item for the opportunity drawings. Register online today, limited to 120 golfers. Please 
remember, there is no school for the lower and middle schools Monday, November 13th.   
 
Thanks for reading to the end and make it a great day,  
 
Jim Bennett  
MS Principal 
 

https://www.redlandschristian.org/support-rcs/events/rcs-golf-classic

